
2012 Walk a Mile to Save Our Babies  

Registration Form 
 

Tuesday, September 18, 2012 
10:30—12:00 noon 

Winston Square 
310 N. Marshall Street 

Winston-Salem, NC 
 

In 2010, 36 babies died before their first birthday.  Join  
Forsyth County Infant Mortality Reduction Coalition and 

community partners as we walk with empty baby strollers to 
commemorate this tragic loss in our community.   

 

Come Walk With Us Wearing Pink or Blue! 

 
Name ________________________    Agency  ___________________________   
Address   ______________________  City___________   State ______________   
Zip Code____________  Phone _______________ Email ___________________ 

 
To register for the walk, email or fax this completed form by September 12th  to 

Debbie Mason, Director of the Forsyth County Infant Mortality Reduction  
Coalition. Refreshments will be available. 

 
masonda@forsyth.cc  

OR 
(fax) 336-727-8034  

September is Infant Mortality Awareness Month 


